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This week we held our 2022 Sports Day at the War Memorial playing fields. It was so fantastic to see so many parent/carers 

come and support the children. We know that children, staff and spectators alike all had a wonderful day. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Gardner for all of his organisation in making the day run so smoothly. We 

would also like to thank the PTFA for putting on a wonderful selection of refreshments and freshly baked scones, along with 

Harting Village Stores for their generous donation of ice lollies for the children to enjoy. 

 

The scores were very close this year, however a huge congratulation to Blue house who just clinched it! Well done! 

 

The coming weeks at Harting continue to be packed with exciting events. Please do make sure you note down the key dates 

for your diary which can be found on the second page of this newsletter. 

I would like to wish you all a peaceful weekend and hope that you all get to spend time with your families in the sunshine. 

Mr Tidey, Headteacher 
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Diary Dates 

20/6/22 – Year 5/6 residential meeting 

23/6/22 – Year 5/6 Football Tournament 

24/6/22 – Bottle Mufti Day  

27/6/22 – Year 6 Leavers Service 

1/7/22 – Year 2/3 Football Festival 

5/7/22 – Move up afternoon 

7/7/22 – Year 5/6 Rounders tournament 

8/7/22 – Party on the Pitch 

11/7/22 - year 6 Bikeability 

11/7/22 - Swimming lessons 

21/7/22 – End of year Service St Mary and St Gabriel 

Church 

21/7/22 – End of school year. 
 

 
TERRACYCLE at Harting 

Harting CAN (Eco) group has approached us to see if we would be open to running a  

TERRACYCLE collection scheme. The company arranges the recycling of a wide variety  

of plastic packaging that cannot currently be put into your burgundy recycling bin,  

e.g. instead of biscuit/snack wrappers or cheese packaging going into landfill via your 

 black bin, they could eventually become garden furniture, watering cans, storage containers, floor tiles etc.  

Being a collection point for the community will be good for the children and good for the environment. The school would 

build up Terracycle “points” which can be converted to cash for school funds.  

If you would be interested in being part of a small group to investigate and set this up for us, please contact: Jane Tancock 

01730 825404 for more information. 

 

PLASTIC MILK BOTTLE TOPS 

These cannot go into your burgundy recycling bin but can be recycled by specialists. St Paul’s Church, Chichester collect 

MILK bottle tops of all colours in aid of The Chestnut Tree Hospice. The new Harting collection point is at 31 SOUTH ACRE.  

Please ensure they are clean & dry, then tip them into the box provided. They will be delivered to Chichester regularly to 

keep them out of landfill and to help this worthy cause.  

PETERSFIELD YOUTH THEATRE NEWS 

Following the huge success of last year’s summer project –we are 

delighted to be offering a similar project this year - Joseph and the 

Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat from Monday 15 to Friday 26 August. 

The show will be rehearsed over two weeks, with performances at the 

end of the second week. Older PYT members will be given the 

opportunity to play the iconic characters, with younger members 

performing many of the well-known songs. If you would like to join us, 

just go to our website and follow the Joseph link – you can become a 

member to do this project with us.  

 All details on the website www.pyt.org.uk 

 


